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Autumn 1 - Marvellous Me 
In Autumn 1 we have been learning about ourselves and those around us. We have explored body 

awareness and movement, emotions, turn taking, role play and social games. We’ve been generalising our 
humanities learning, by thinking about the local area we belong to, and our PSHE skills on how to keep 

ourselves safe on our community visits. We celebrated Black History Month with African drumming, Batik 
printing, tasting fruit and making Puff Puff, ending with a whole school carnival and gospel choir performance. 
Our new school council have used their artistic skills to make t-shirts and had their voices reflected by voting 
on a Christmas song for assembly next half term. Our new recycling club is now up and running where pupils 

are able to learn important life skills whilst having fun with friends from different classes! 

  
 
  
 

Important Information 
Class teams will continue to upload evidence onto 
your child’s assessment page so that you are fully 

informed of their day-to-day progress. 
 

 Your child’s Personalised Plan is also available to 
view on SOLAR, and in-person meetings will 

continue to take place up until Friday 10th 
November. Please check your date and times with 

your Class Teacher.  
 

We are looking forward to hear how your child’s 
skills are generalised at home. 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
October  

-Dress Up Day – 31st   
 

November 

-Children’s Sponsored Bounce – 7th/8th  
-Parent Visits to Classes – w/b 25th  
 

December 

-Parent Visits to Classes – w/b 2nd 

-Carol Concert – 5th  
-Winter Wonderland – 6th  
-Christmas Jumper and Dinner Day – 12th  
-Father Christmas – 16th  
-School Production – 19th  

 

Please look out for letters from your Class Teacher 
regarding parent attendance to school events.   

  

 
 

 

Autumn 2 - Winter 
Next half term, our topic will be Winter. We will be 

exploring the changes in our environment, and 
developing our self-help skills by learning about 

dressing appropriately for the weather. Alongside 
our topic, we have lots of exciting events coming up, 
including Diwali and Christmas celebrations, dress 

up days, class and choir rehearsals and 
performances and more! 

 
 

 

 

 

Best wishes,  
The ASD Pathway Team ☺  

  
  
 

Our Autumn 1 Gallery 
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